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Dear Dr. Lucas Barreto,

Following our recent discussions, it is clear to me that we both have a common interest in the
investigation of epitaxial growth and characterization of complex oxide heterostructures that
exhibit helical magnetic order. Therefore, I suggest that we initiate a collaborative research project
on this topic between Federal University of ABC and Drexel University. As the head of the Oxide
Films and Interfaces Group, I would like to invite you to join my research group at Drexel
University from June 01, 2019 until May 31, 2020. During this period, we will provide research
equipment and laboratory support to assist your research. The research students within my group
will also be available to assist in this collaborative project.

I'am looking forward to the opportunity of working together with you.

Sincerely, '
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Steven May

Associate Professor

Department of Materials Science and Engineering
Drexel University

1-215-571-3650

smay(@drexel.edu
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